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Animals do not belong in the circus! They can not consent and therefore have no 

business riding scooters or jumping through fire. They only do these things because 

they are beaten into submission as babies. What is that teaching our children? It is 

completely inappropriate. They are only out of their traveling crate 1% of the time to 

perform the tricks and then get sent back to solitary confinement. Outlaw this now by 

passing HB 3214!! 


